
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

309 FIRST AVE 
OTTAWA, ON K1S 2G7 
 
613-612-6821 
 
ARBORUS.CA 

16 December 2022 
 
VIA Email 
 
City of Ottawa 
Development Review Rural Services 
Planning, Infrastructure and Economic Development Department 
 
   
  
Re:  Iridian Spectral Technologies 
 2700 Swansea Crescent, Ottawa 
 
This letter is to confirm that the exterior light fixtures used for this project meet 
the criteria for full cut-off classification as recognized by the IESNA and that the 
resulting light spillage onto adjacent properties is below the maximum allowable 
spillage (0.5 fc) by City of Ottawa Standards. 
 
If you have any further questions or require any further clarification, please 
contact me at your earliest convenience. 
 
Yours Truly, 
 
 

Arborus Consulting 

 
 
Robin Hutcheson, P.Eng., LEED AP CxA 
President 
 
 


